AmEericAN CouNciL

INsTITUTE OoF PaciFic RELATIONS, INC.

1 EAST 54th STREET
NEW YORK 22, N. Y.

March 11, 1947

Dear Miss Willien:

Thank you for your letter of February
28 inquiring whether it is necessary for you
to accept all publications received on your
standing order. I am sorry we have not made
the terms of a2 standing order clear to yous
you are under no obligation to accept items
which you judge to be of little value to your
library. Therefore we will be zlad to accept
the three volumes recently sent you if they are
in good condition:

Stewart: Boys and Girls of the Orient.
Seeger: Orient, Past and Present.
Greenbie: An American Boy Visits the Orient.

Please return also the invoice which wes
shipped with these books.

With best wishes,
Sincerely yours,

howis M. Scbin

Louise H. Schatz
Publications Secretary

Miss Margaret Willian, Museum Librarian
Museum of Art
University of Oregon

Eugene, Oregon
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